
   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear ESOL Families,  

 

My name is Ericka Reckenwald, and I am the ESOL Family Outreach Coordinator with Pinellas County Schools. 

It was very nice to meet you at our ESOL family workshops and ESOL Community Resource Fair.  

This time, I am reaching out to personally invite you to participate in our upcoming ESOL Community Advisory 
Meeting on Tuesday, August 24th, 2021, from 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. This will be a face-to-face meeting.  

 

During this meeting, we will be connecting with community organizations that provide families and students 
with support and opportunities to succeed. Additionally, we will be discussing the ESOL services, processes and 
procedures and would like to invite you to provide your input, so that together we can create a better academic 
environment for our students. 

  

Please see below the location for the meeting.   

 

Location: Pinellas Technical College, Clearwater Campus 

Address: 6100 154th Ave N, Clearwater, FL 33760 

Room: The meeting will be held in Building 10. 

 

Please call or email me with any questions at: 

Phone number: 727-588-6415.  

Email address: reckenwalde@pcsb.org  

 

We also encourage you to share this meeting invite with other ESOL families. We hope you can attend 

the meeting! 
 

Thank you very much, 

 

Ericka Reckenwald  

Family Outreach Coordinator 

English Language Learners (ESOL)  

Phone number: 727-588-6415 

E-mail: reckenwalde@pcsb.org 
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